
                     
 
MARSH GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

PHOTOGRAPHER – Tuesday 8th October 

 
The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 8th October. 
 
The photos will be of single children only. However, Sonshine 
Studio have informed me that when choosing photos, you are 
able to choose different children and pay just the one price 
for an assorted pack. This will be explained in detail once you 
receive your proofs. 
 
For parents of Nursery children who attend afternoons, you 
will need to bring your child to school between 8.45 and 9.00am 
if you want their photo taken.  
PM Nursery children arriving after 9.00 will unfortunately be 
unable to be photographed 
Full uniform must be worn on the day. 
 
Thank you. 
 


